
From: sanket soni [mailto:

Sent: Thursday, 9 December 2010 3:45 AM 
To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject:  

 

Hello!!! 

Kathleen  

          I came to know that you are getting the new rule proposal for those students who have 

passed their nursing degree from south australia. according to me this rule has to be 

applied.that will help with an amazing growth of nursing sector in Australia. 

we will hope for the best and waiting for your positive answer. 

thanks  
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